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Braemar 
Proposals 
 
Bi Braemar is situated in the heart of the National Park and there is a recognised need to ensure the community 
remains sustainable with improved facilities and housing provision to meet local needs.  To progress this in a co-
ordinated way a masterplan is proposed to assess development options for the medium and long term, drawn up 
in consultation with the community and key stakeholders.    
 

 


